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 Here it is March and we continue to have great times with fellow 
 members and friends.  Thanks to Kim Sellars for filling in for me at the 
 February Business Meeting.  I understand she did a great job.  A lot of 
 things are happening within the club, starting off by putting on our 
largest fundraiser, “the Valentine’s Benefit”.  Thanks to Amber Allen and all her 
volunteers who worked tirelessly to organize and put on this large event.  It was truly 
special and the support from all the shaggers and our community will help us make 
people’s lives a little better.  The check presentation will be made at our Friday Night 
party after the Business Meeting.  To all of you, a job well done.   
 

We had our Shag Club Saturday night fun bowling, hot dogs and game night.  Evelyn 
and her group of volunteers really did a nice job of organizing and putting on this 
event.  We all had a lot of fun, bowling and playing the games, dancing in Showtime 
Lounge, and eating hot dogs.  Thanks to DJ Rick Turner for giving his time to play some 
great tunes for us. 
 

Many of you are planning on making a short journey to the Steppin’ Out Shag Club’s 
Area Party.  We already have over 35 people either traveling or staying in the hotels 
overnight.  This coalition club really supports our parties and we want to support 
them.  Looking forward to seeing all of our members at the Mardi Gras Party in 
Reidsville. 
 

We have started making plans for our Float entry at SOS. The theme for the SOS 
Parade this year is "25th Anniversary Silver Gala…Can’t Stop the Feeling". Mary and all 
her parade specialists are making and building our float that I know you all will be 
proud of.  So, come out and support our entry, buy a shirt, and have a great time 
sharing in all the fun in building our float.   
 

Start making your plans for SOS, it’s just around the corner.  Get those Cards from 
Edith, start making your reservations and we hope to see you all there.   
In closing, our Friday Nights at Showtime have been very well attended and everyone 
is having a great time.  Our club is very active and Mary and I receive so many 
compliments about your club and its members.  Pulling together, we can all make 
great things happen.  There are many more memories to be made and I know all of 
you are looking forward to making our club a special place for everyone. 
Keep the Dance Alive! 
  
Ronnie Gregory 
BSC President 



Board Of Directors 
 

Rick Turner 

Board Chair 
336-584-3451 

eturner003@triad.rr.com 

 

Dianne Neese 
336-228-7203 

Dianne.Neese@alamance-nc.com 

 

Lee Neese 
336-516-6945 

renderlee@triad.rr.com 

 

Amber Allen 
336-214-0283 

Amberallen16@hotmail.com 

Sunshine  News 

 

April 25-May 4  

Spring Safari 
 

July 12-14  

Summer Workshop 
 

July 16-21 

 Junior SOS 
 

September 12-21  

Fall Migration 

Important SOS 
Dates 2019 

Randy Tucker passed away on February 15th.  Our 
condolences go to his family and friends.  
 

Marie Brown’s son passed away of February 17th.  Our 
condolences go to Marie and her family.  
 

Judy Bateman’s granddaughter had surgery.  We wish her a 
speedy recovery.   
 

Allen Roney is still having health issues.  We send wishes that 
he will be well soon.  
 

Claudia Pearce is having some health issues.  We hope she 
will be well soon.  
 

Lynn DuPree recently had hand surgery.  We hope she will 
have a quick recovery. 
 

Judy Satterfield  has some health issues.  We wish that she 
will soon be well.   

Board of Directors Minutes 

The Board met on February 4, 2019.  Rick 
Turner opened the meeting at 6:00 pm. 
 
1.  Rick spoke about our Friday night 
meetings.  He thanked everyone for how 
well it has been going.  
 
2.  Valentine’s Dance is going well, all 
decorations are completed.  Decorating will 
begin at 9 am Saturday, February 9th.  All 
dinner/dance tickets have been sold.  
 
3.  A home for the Shag Club.  Other venues 
are being looked into.  
 
4.  Luau - Looking into the 40 West 
Convention Center.  
 
Meeting adjourned 6:28. 
Minutes submitted by Amber Allen 
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Jay & Vickie Craft 
Buster & Linda Freeman 

Linda Kerns 
Clarence & Janice Marshall 

Marty Rudisill 





BSC BUSINESS MEETING    FEBRUARY 15, 2019 
 

OPENING REMARKS (Kim Sellars, Vice President) – Kim welcomed everyone to our 2nd business meeting of the year. She shared that 

Ronnie is out of town and she will be overseeing tonight’s meeting. 

  

SECRETARY’S REPORT (Jan Kyaw Burwell) – There is no new correspondence, we have 227 members, 50 of those being NEW members, 

a motion to accept the January Minutes as written in the Newsletter was made by Darlene Oakley and seconded by Judy Satterfield. The 

minutes were accepted by the present members. Feb/March Birthdays were shared. 

  

TREASURER’S REPORT (Jan Kyaw Burwell) – In Mary’s absence the General and Fund Raising Accounts were shared with members and 

any questions were answered or deferred for Mary. Motion to accept treasury’s report was made by Wade Kimbro and seconded by Joan 

Kimbro. The members voted and the report was accepted.  

  

SOS CARDS – (Edith Loy) – ($30) If you plan to attend SOS Spring Safari (April 25 – May 4), you will want to purchase an SOS card. If you 

wait until you get to NMB, you will pay $35. For our new members, this card gives you access to all the clubs at NMB and is valid for 2019. 

  

BOARD OF DIRECTOR’S REPORT (Rick Turner) – Rick expressed how he thought 50 NEW members to our club was GREAT whether 

brand new or coming back after being away a while! Welcome to the Burlington Shag Club! 

Minutes shared by Amber Allen – See Newsletter                *Next BOD Meeting – March 4, 2019, 6 pm, Showtime Lounge 

  

SUNSHINE NEWS – (Judy Satterfield) – See Newsletter 

  

VALENTINE’S PARTY REPORT (Amber Allen, Chr.) – Amber recognized all members that helped to make this year’s Valentine 

Dinner/Dance a big success…those that made decorations, helped decorate venue, made baked goods, donated items for our unique raffle 

baskets beautifully put together by Evelyn Turner! The club raised $18,764. with a profit of $9,672.05 from ticket sales, DWTS entertainment, 

bake sale and silent auction. The auction brought in $2,742 and the DWTS entertainment raised $1600+. A motion was made to round out 

the money raised to split between our charities, Hospice and Palliative Care of Alamance-Caswell and Meals on Wheels, so each would 

receive $5000. A motion was made by Lee Neese to use money from the Special Funds Account and seconded by Evelyn Turner. The 

motion was voted on by the members and passed. At the March 15 Business Meeting, checks will be presented to Hospice and MOW 

representatives. Also, Kim mentioned BSC has booked the 40 West Convention Center for our 2020 Valentine Dinner/Dance. The early bird 

gets the venue!!!  

  

BOWLING TOURNAMENT (Evelyn Turner) – March 2, Saturday, 6:00 pm - $15 gets you shoes and 2 games, teams of 4 will be drawn, 

CASH prizes for the winning team! After we have finished bowling, we will have GAME NIGHT in the Showtime Lounge with FUN games like 

Plinko, BlackJack, Party Pong, Double Dice and Wheel of Winners. We will also have music and a HOTDOG SUPPER immediately after 

special bowling prizes are awarded! See Evelyn Turner or Jan Kyaw Burwell on Friday nights to sign up or email Evelyn at 

eturner003@triad.rr.com. 

  

STEPPIN’ OUT AREA PARTY (Kim Sellars) – March 9, Mardi Gras theme. Contact Kim, if interested in attending. We will have a 24-

passenger bus to take on a first come basis, $7/person round trip! You don’t have to wear costume to attend.  (Editor’s note:  Bus was 

cancelled.) 

  

SOS FLOAT – Mary Gregory, Chair will be sending out a notice about 1st meeting soon! Get your ideas together---song, costumes, theme. 

The overall theme for this year’s 25th Anniversary Parade is ‘Silver Gala – Can’t Stop the Feeling’. 

  

COUNTRY CLUB LANES (Tony Valenzuela) – Tony shared that CCL will be looking for another location within the next month or two and 

still wants CCL to be the BSC’s home. They may purchase an existing property or build within 5 miles of their present location. He estimates 

approximately 45 days downtime in this transition. We will be on the lookout for options for our Friday nights during this time period.  

  

50/50 Drawing (Buddy Richardson) – Congrats Darlene Oakley MEMBERS PRESENT - 46  

NEXT BUSINESS MEETING – March 15, Friday, 7:00 pm MEETING ADJOURNED – 7:30 pm 

  



3 Jonnie Ellington 

3 Ann Bare 

3 Bill Cavin 

4 Diana Veach 

5 Dickie Mills 

8 Mac McKinney 

7 Ron Russ 

10 Pat Gumula 

11 Cookie Fogleman 

11 Betty Burgess 

11 John Burgess 

14 Allen DuVall 

15 Lucy DuVall 

15 Carol Gammon 

18 Claudia Pearce 

19 Tom Pritchett 

20 Deanne Greeson 

21 Mary Gregory 

26 Derrick Goins 

30 Allen Roney 

30 Shirley Wyatt 

March 8 Roy Childress 

March 15 Walker Guthrie 

March 22 Ron Russ 

March 29 Rick Burnham 

 

April 5 John Williford 

April 12 Chigger Woods 

April 19 Rick Turner 

April 26 No DJ - SOS 

BSC  Name  Badges 
 

Some of you have asked about and want to 
get the name badges that several of us have.  
They were made by Smith Trophy at 262 N. 
Main Street, Burlington.  They have our logo 
on file and it usually takes about 3-4 days.  
Cost has been around $6 each.  Go and see 
J.C. and get your badge so you can wear it 
proudly when you attend shag functions, 
whether it’s ours or other shag events.  

And Just Where Are We All From? 
 
 Burlington Mebane 
 Durham Julian 
 Siler City Danville 
 Gibsonville Winston Salem 
 Semora Reidsville 
 Liberty Efland 
 Snow Camp High Point 
 Asheboro Haw River 
 Elon McLeansville 
 Brown Summit Timberlake 
 Greensboro Altamahaw 
 Mooresville Randleman 
 Hillsborough Eden 
 Whitsett N. Myrtle Beach 
 Graham Roxboro 
 
As you can see, we have members from all 
over North Carolina and some from 
Virginia and South Carolina.  We are very 
proud of our club and we welcome 
shaggers to come and visit us on Friday 
nights at Showtime Lounge.  Maybe some 
of them will become members too! 



April Birthdays 
 

 1 Steve Williamson 
 1 Marty Rudisill 
 4 Josh Allen 
 4 Darrell Gaither 
 8 Betty Phillips 
 9 Dianne Neese 
 11 Bill Allred 
 11 Charles McKee 
 11 Evelyn Turner 
 13 Chuck Upchurch 
 16 Al Fogleman 
 16 Sue Ward 
 19 Jack Oakley 
 19 Wilma Williamson 
 19 Jeff Lowdermilk 
 20 Judy Lindley 
 22 Butch Dowd 
 24 Hugh Walker 
 27 Jerry Dillard 
 27 Pam Hord 
 27 Ruth Tillman 
 
 

This does not apply to Scott Loy! 

Through the National Fast Dance Association, our club dance activities 
are properly and legally licensed by: 

Congratulations…….. 

To Lorna Shively and Kurt 

Lankford on their recent 

engagement.  A Fall wedding 

is planned.  We wish them all 

the best.   

Newsletter distribution…  If you have gotten your newsletter 

 by mail and it was torn up in the postal 

 machine, or if you did not get one (by regular 

 mail or email), please contact Mary Gregory at 

 mgregory5@triad.rr.com.  Mary handles the 

distribution of the newsletters, and if there are problems with 

receipt of yours, she will be glad to send you another.  

Mark Your Calendars! 
Benefit Golf Tournament for Special Olympics is scheduled  
for Saturday, September 28th,  at Indian Valley.   
Start now and get your team ready. 

Newsletter Deadline 

for April Shag Rag 
Wednesday, March 27th 

 

If you have an article to be considered for the monthly 

newsletter, please send it by email to me at 

eturner003@triad.rr.com.   I always appreciate your 

contribution as it helps to read comments from a 

variety of our members.  So please, don’t be shy. 

The 2019 SOS cards can be purchased from Edith Loy for 
only $30 through our shag club.  If you wait to get them at 
the beach, the cost will be $35.  Edith will have these cards 
available at Showtime Lounge on Friday nights.   
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Bowling & Game Night….What a fun time we all had!   We had a field of 40 bowlers this time and they all seemed to be having a 
large time.  There were balls straight down the alley and then, well, there were some that just loved those gutters!  There was even 
a trick shot when  the ball rolled into the gutter, bounced out, and cleared all the pins…good job Joan.  Glad there were witnesses!  
Our winning team of Joan Kimbro, Watt Parker, Dianne Neese, and Mike Wilson rolled an 880 to take the championship.  Other 
notables were top three men:  Sammy Rose 323, Jesse Justice 310. and Watt Parker 288.  Ladies were Dianne Neese 227, Sheila 
Walker 217, and Amber Allen 214.  After bowling, we all want into the lounge for a hot dog supper, just the right thing to fill our 
tummies after such hard work bowling.  Then it was “game night” to test our skills and challenge our thoughts.   
Some of the games were not as easy as they looked, but everyone had a great time playing them and winning  
prizes.  I would like to extend thanks to those who helped organize and set up everything, to Ronnie & Mary for  
their leadership, to those who donated prizes, and to Rick Turner for donating his time to give us some good  
Saturday night fun music.  Until next time, thanks so much…..Evelyn  





     Membership Application    
Annual Dues               January 1 - 31 ~ $25/person                February 1 – December 31 ~ $30/person 

 
YEAR __________  

NAME    (HIS) ___________________________________ (HERS) ________________________________ 

ADDRESS _____________________________________________________________________________  

CITY/STATE ________________________________________________________ ZIP________________  

HOME PHONE _________________________________________________________________________  

CELLPHONE   (HIS) _______________________________  (HERS)  _______________________________   

BIRTHDAY      (HIS) _______________________________  (HERS) _______________________________  

EMAIL            (HIS)________________________________ (HERS) _______________________________ 
 

RECEIVE NEWSLETTER BY EMAIL?               YES □            NO □  
 
COMMMITTEES I AM INTERESTED IN SERVING ON--- 

ENTERTAINMENT □       DJ □             MEMBERSHIP □        GOLF TOURNAMENT □       
NOMINATION  □          SUNSHINE □     HISTORIAN □           CHARITABLE FUND RAISING □  
        
**********************************************************       

□ NEW MEMBER             □ RENEWAL MEMBER              □ HALL OF FAME             □ PAST PRESIDENT  

CHECK $ __________ #_________            CASH $_______________             TOTAL PAID $ _____________  

MEMBER’S SIGNATURE _________________________________________________________________  

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: Burlington Shag Club 
P.O. Box 1174 
Burlington, NC 27216 
 

********************************************************** 
 
CLUB USE ONLY  

Sec.’s Initials _______  Date rec’d___________    Card Issued □  Card Mailed □       Date____________           

 



Schedule of Events 

Burlington Shag Club 

March 2019 

Burlington Shag Club 

P. O. Box 1174 

Burlington, NC 27216-1174 

 

March 
March 8:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am…..DJ Roy Childress 
March 9:  Steppin’ Out Shagging Shag Club Area Party – see flyer inside 
March 15:  BSC Business Meeting & Shag Night 7 pm to 12 am…..DJ  Walker Guthrie 
March 22:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am…..DJ Ron Russ 
March 29:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am…..DJ Rick Burnham 
 
April 5:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am …..DJ John Williford 
April 12:  BSC Shag Night 8 pm to 12 am …..DJ Chigger Woods 
April 19:  BSC Business Meeting & Shag Night 7 pm to 12 am…. DJ Rick Turner 
April 26:  No DJ scheduled - SOS 

www.burlingtonshagclub.com 
www.shagdance.com 
www.shagtour.com  

http://www.burlingtonshagclub.com/
http://www.shagdance.com/
http://www.shagtour.com/

